
Community Meeting
Village Center Designation

6:30PM
Tuesday
May 2, 2017

Moretown Town Hall
1147 Rt. 100 B. 
Moretown, VT 05660

For more information contact:
Dara Torre, Moretown Planning Commission
(802) 496-9786 or daratorre@gmail.com

How can Village Center Designation benefit us and our village?
Please join us for learning more about opportunities and benefits available for 
businesses, realtors, property owners, and residents located in our village. 

Meeting Agenda
Moretown Village Sidewalk Project Update
Dara Torre, Moretown Planning Commission

Village Center Designation
Richard Amore, Vermont Department of Housing and Community Development

Downtown and Village Center Tax Credits
Caitlin Corkins, Vermont Department of Housing and Community Development

Refreshments will be provided.


